
Covid 19 RETURN TO SCHOOL PROTOCOL  – Kaleidoscope Bilingual School – 
May 2020 

 
 
4. Wednesday Club 
 
Our Primary classes that come to school on Wednesday mornings (CE1s, CE2s, CM1s, CM2s) will 
reopen and will alternate to achieve reduced class sizes from 20th May. The French support class ‘The 
Parisians’ will continue every week. 
 
Week A (20th May) we will welcome the Pilot class (split into usual CE1 and CE2 groups) and CM1 
students. 
Week B (27th May) we will welcome the Explorer class (split into usual CE1 and CE2 groups) and CM2 
students. 
 
The Wednesday club will reopen: 
- On Wednesday 20th May for Grande section, CP and older children 
- To all Wednesday club families on Wednesday 27th May 
  
A survey is currently open for parents to confirm their children’s return to Wednesday club. Once 
attendance is confirmed, class plans and safety guidelines will be communicated to families 
concerned. These will be in accordance with government recommendations and the school protocol 
to ensure the safety of all children and staff.  

  
 




